Paula Vandehey

From: Mike Van Thull <mike@willemsmarketing.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 13, 2017 2:02 PM

To: Paula Vandehey

Subject: Mile of Music

Paula,

Tundraland would like to place a mobile showroom outside the PAC lobby as close to the College Avenue
corner and Division Street as possible during the Mile of Music (August 3™ through the 6™). I have received
permission from the PAC, but I am assuming I need your approval also. There would still be plenty of access to
get in and out of the lobby and walking space on the sidewalk.

Please let me know what I need to do to make this happen.
Thanks!

Mike

Mike Vaw Thall
Willems Marketing & Events
120 N. Morrison St., Suite 200
Appleton, W1 54911

(920) 750-5014
mike@willemsmarketing.com
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